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11th November 2021 

 

Dear Colleague  

 

Thank you for your interest in the class teacher vacancy at our school. 

 

Samlesbury is a family school where the children, staff and our wider school family really do care for 

one another. School has an excellent reputation in the community and achieves well 

academically, as well as participating widely in sporting activities and performing arts during the 

year which we are beginning to get back into after the impact of the pandemic. 

We are situated just south of the River Ribble, just off junction 31, in a fabulous rural setting with 

excellent outdoor facilities.  We serve the Parish of Samlesbury but families choose to send their 

children here from further afield as our children benefit from our smaller class sizes, amazing location 

and the family ethos of our school. We also provide a well-attended breakfast (run by our own staff) 

and an after school club (run by Cool Kidz Community Futures), both on our site.  

The school offers a fantastic working environment, with plenty of outdoor space. We have very 

supportive families and we have great relationships with them in support of the children in school.  

 

The closing date for applications is Tuesday 30th November at 4pm. We will be shortlisting on 

Wednesday 1st December with a view to observing teaching between then and the interview date 

on Wednesday 15th December. If you do not receive an invitation to attend for an interview within 

two weeks of the closing date, you may assume on this occasion your application has not been 

successful. 

 

If you wish to be part of a supportive, dedicated and enthusiastic team with children who are 

confident happy learners then we look forward to welcoming your application.  

 

Thank you for your interest.  

 

Kind Regards  

 

Lucy Sutton 

Head Teacher 

01772 877200 

bursar@samlesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

www.samlesbury.lancs.sch.uk 

 
 

Potters Lane, Samlesbury 

Preston PR5 0UE 

Headteacher: L.Sutton 

 
 


